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Board Report 
 

 

 

 CCR study sessions with seniors who are not yet college ready are going well.  We are paying staff 

members to work with individual students during their plan bells.  Last year these efforts produced 

immediate results.   

 Homecoming dance was held Feb. 13.  There were no issues and students seemed to have a great 

time.   

 Joint SBDM/BOARD meeting was held Feb. 17 to discuss needs assessments and budget. 

 Safe schools report has been received and reviewed by SBDM members. 

 ACT pre-test administration was conducted on Feb. 18. 

 Senior night recognitions were held at the Feb. 18 basketball game for the girls and on Feb. 19 for our 

boys’ basketball team.   

 Students will participate on an “ACT cram” session on February 25 from 3:15 to 4:30 in the library. 

 Senior WorkKeys exams were held on February 23. 

 NKU Educational Talen Search session were held Feb. 24 for first generation college bound students. 

 The district basketball tournaments were held at Bellevue High School the week of Feb. 22. 

 The math department continued training on the Math Design Collaborative (MDC) with Rene Yates on 

Feb. 25. 

 The second Dayton Middle/High School literacy night event will be held on Monday Feb. 29 from 6 to 

8pm.   

 An ACT pep rally will be held on Feb. 29. 

 

 

College and Career Readiness numbers will be discussed at the Board meeting along with graduation rate.   
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